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Comments: Thank you for seeking public opinion on this topic. In my experience the ruggedness and human

powered experience. Please leave electric assisted devices to separate trails from human powered trails. One of

the few exceptions I could imagine may be for folks who have a state endorsed handicap or search and rescue.

The wilderness is rugged and the power assisted devices put folks further into the wilderness and if their battery

dies or they have an accident they are much further from safety/rescue putting more folks in danger to recover

them as well. Thank you for the time and opportunity to make input. 


